
From: Nancy Cummins <NCummins@hutzelcompany.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 7:23 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 1115 Broadway 
 
I am writing to request that the planning commission deny the request for a medical marijuana dispensary 
permit at the address of 1115 Broadway. We received a postcard from the petitioner several months ago 
requesting feedback on their request. We were told there would be a public hearing, that as far as I can 
ascertain, has not happened nor have any of my neighbors or myself been notified of. I found it strange that 
replies to the notification postcard with requests for more information or opinions went to the petitioner to 
begin with. I believe this neighborhood has long been neglected by the City if Ann Arbor and now that it 
looks as if some action on the corner of Maiden Lane and Broadway is about to break ground a medical 
marijuana dispensary directly across the street seems to be just one more deterrent. Please reconsider your 
approval of this permit especially with the surrounding neighborhoods and within a historical building 
(Church). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy Cummins 
661 Swift St 
Ann Arbor, Mi 48105 
734-216-6976 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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